
                              Los Lagos Vistas Homeowners               
 
         INSTRUCTIONS FOR HOME OWNERS BUYING NEW  
                              AIR CONDITIONING UNITS: 
                                   EFFECTIVE MARCH 29, 2021 
 
There are important Mohave Roofing tasks which must be accomplished at 
the same time new air conditioners are being installed.   
 
When owners decide to buy a new AC, Dave Still, our maintenance manager, 
928-453-6759, must be notified.  Dave will notify Mohave the name of the 
AC company and those folks will establish a mutually agreeable date and 
time for the installation. 
 
This procedure is critical to our Association's responsibility to maintain the 
integrity of our foam roofs for all our homeowners.  Dave Still will conduct a 
final inspection after the AC installation. 
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